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As a NM resident and RVer, I'm all for these rate changes and elimination of the park pass. Why? Because my
state is very very poor, and we could use the increased revenue for education, medical facilities, infrastructure,
internet svc, etc. It's a no-brainer. And I'm willing to pay $30 for a state park hookup site that has a far better view

than any RV Park crappy view.

Mark Adorney
Santa Fe, NM
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